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February 28, 2023 

 

 MEMORANDUM 

 

 FOR  : The Regional Executive Director 

    DENR MIMAROPA Region 

    1515 DENR By the Bay, Roxas Blvd.  

    Brgy 668, Ermita Manila  

 

 THRU  : The PENR Officer 

    Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro 

 

    The CENR Officer 

    Sablayan, Occidental Mindoro 

 

 FROM  : The Protected Area Superintendent 

     

SUBJECT      : REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL EMAIL OF APO REEF 

NATURAL PARK UNDER THE DOMAIN OF 

DENR.GOV.PH      

 

 

This is in relation to the communications of Apo Reef Natural Park- 

Protected Area Management Office (ARNP-PAMO) being coursed thru e-mail. 

ARNP has a number of stakeholders – researchers, tourists, academes and NGOs, that 

is coordinating with ARNP PAMO thru e-mail. Having an e-mail address under the 

domain of the denr.gov.ph helps promote an image of professionalism and credibility 

to our office and making it more official as it is under the domain of the government 

of the Philippines, specially now that ARNP is included in the growing networks of 

marine protected areas in the world.  

 

With this, we are respectfully requesting for an official e-mail of Apo Reef 

Natural Park under the said domain. We recommend to use the any of the following, 

as you deem appropriate:  

 

aporeef@denr.gov.ph 

aporeefnaturalpark@denr.gov.ph 

 

For perusal and approval. 

 

 

 

KRYSTAL DAYNE T. VILLANADA  
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